
 

If calling please ask for: 

ENT Secretaries  

 

Direct line 

0161 627 8262/8261 

 

Dear patient 

ENT Department 
The Royal Oldham Hospital 

Rochdale Road 
Oldham 

OL1 2JH 

 

                                                                                                             

 

 

Following the recent injury to your nose we have been asked to review you in our ENT clinic.  We 

would be grateful if in the first instance you could email pictures of your nose to 

nasal.trauma@nca.nhs.uk.  We require pictures as detailed below.  One of the ENT team will review 

these images and contact you by telephone to discuss things further.  An appointment to be seen in 

the clinic face to face will be arranged if required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

On behalf of Mr Samit Ghosh 

Consultant ENT Surgeon with a special interest in Rhinology and Facial Plastics 

  
 

 

mailto:nasal.trauma@nca.nhs.uk

